

28th May, 1985

Mr. Craig White P.O. Box 59 NORTH RYDE N.S.W. AUSTRALIA 2113

Dear Mr. White,

Thank you for your recent letter, and for this opportunity to reply.

Thank you also for the information you sent. I'm sorry that I can't give you any other sources concerning the various tribes of Israel.

I don't know of any immediate plans to publish any articles or booklets about the races, church history or the identity of Israel. Mr. Dean Blackwell may be working on something in regard to the true history of the Church.

I think there could be some members from here who will be going to the Gold Coast Feast site, but I can't remember who mentioned it.

Thank you again for writing, Mr. White. If you have further questions, or if we can be of any other assistance, please feel free to write again.

Yours sincerely,

R.C. Boraker

Personal Correspondence

Department

RCB:peg